Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/23/2022 9:01:40 PM

First name: Roger Last name: Norgaard

Organization:

Title:

Comments: The recent announcement about changes in ownership of the Holland Lake Lodge lease property has evoked deep emotions about this quiet pristine lake near a major entrance to the "Bob."

I am not in favor of the changes proposed by POWDR Corporation, which I feel significantly alter the low key, pristine, quiet beauty of Holland Lake.

I applaud Mr. Wohlfeil for his dedication to providing lodging and memorable dining for the last 20 years. However, there is finality built into a lease, which doesn't always please the holder (i.e., finding a buyer willing to do the needed restoration on the existing structures).

I offer a suggestion for the use of this U.S. Forest Service lease property. Extend the existing campground into more camping spaces on the Holland Lake Lodge footprint.